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On August 28, 2024, the Spotsylvania Sheriff’s Office was made aware of an incident at 
Spotswood Elementary School involving a member of their staff. It was reported that a 
5-year-old student had been assaulted by the Assistant Principal, Misty Kelley.  
 
The child’s mother stated when the child returned home from school, she noticed 
bruising on her back and ribs. When the mother questioned her child as to how she 
received the injuries, the child stated an adult at the school had grabbed her because 
she didn’t want to walk. It was later determined through the investigation, that the 
adult who allegedly inflicted the injuries was the Assistant Principal of the school. 
 
The Spotsylvania County Public Schools central office administration was contacted as 
protocol. Ms. Kelley was placed on administrative leave as soon as they were notified on 
August 28, 2024. 
 
Misty Tamera Kelley, 52-year-old, has been charged with misdemeanor assault and 
battery. Ms. Kelley has been notified of the charges against her. She has agreed to turn 
herself into authorities. 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


